
Driffield Northfield Infant School 
 

Tel: 257487                                                                                                                     10th July 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
We will be saying farewell to our Year Twos on Thursday 20th July at 2.15pm in this year’s 
Leavers’ Assembly.  Please come along and share your child’s memories of their time here 
at Driffield Northfield Infant School.  We hope to see you there! 
 

Driffield Northfield Infant School 
 
 

 
 
 

Driffield Northfield Infant School 
 

Tel: 257487                                                                                                                       10th July 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
We will be saying farewell to our Year Twos on Thursday 20th July at 2.15pm in this year’s 
Leavers’ Assembly.  Please come along and share your child’s memories of their time here 
at Driffield Northfield Infant School.  We hope to see you there! 
 

Driffield Northfield Infant School 
 
 

 
 
 

Driffield Northfield Infant School 
 

Tel: 257487                                                                                                                       10th July 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
We will be saying farewell to our Year Twos on Thursday 20th July at 2.15pm in this year’s 
Leavers’ Assembly.  Please come along and share your child’s memories of their time here 
at Driffield Northfield Infant School.  We hope to see you there! 
 

Driffield Northfield Infant School 
 


